Hello Future Beekeeper,

Congratulations on taking the first step to becoming a beekeeper.  The first MCBA Short Course class is this Saturday, 9 November from 9:00-3:30 a.m. The course will continue for 2 weeks, ending on 9 November.  You are asked to arrive 15 minutes early to the first class for check-in and to receive your textbook.  

This will be a paper-free course, which means paper copies of presentations and supporting documents will not be provided.  All presentations and documents will be electronically available on the Montgomery County Beekeepers Association website.  You will be required to sign-in to your account to access the download folder. 

The Short Course will be held at the Izaak Walton League Bethesda-Chevy Chase Chapter, 20601 Izaak Walton Way, Poolesville, MD 20837 Directions.
[bookmark: _GoBack]When you arrive proceed through the gate and follow the drive up to the Chapter House. Parking is available in the front of the building.  

Light refreshments and lunch will be available during the class.  

I look forward to meeting you on Saturday.

Tracy

Tracy Waterman
Short Course Coordinator

